
  

Electronic Health Record Survey for Practitioners - Help to 
Shape the Future!  

 
eHealth Saskatchewan's HEALTH CARE PRACTITIONER SURVEY regarding ELECTRONIC 
HEALTH RECORDS is now live and can be accessed through the link http://bit.ly/SKSURVEY or 
www.facebook.com/EHealthSaskatchewan and it will close at midnight on Friday, September 7, 
2012. 
   
This survey is an excellent opportunity for health care providers, direct users of electronic health 
records, to have input into what is working well with the technology and identify where 
opportunities exist to make improvements. 
  
Running parallel to health care provider input is a public engagement consultation program. This is 
designed to capture the public's feedback on ways to improve the system.  eHealth Saskatchewan 
will capture all of this information and use it to shape the future of this technology in our province.    
 
In addition to the on-line surveys, electronic health record meetings are taking place around the 
province.  Professionally facilitated by Conroy Ross Partners, these sessions are designed to bring 
together a broad mix of health care practitioners for face-to-face discussions regarding the use and 
the future of electronic health records.  Any practitioner who is a direct user of electronic health 
records is welcome to attend. 
 
For all locations, the day is divided into two meeting opportunities.  The AM session (8 am to noon) 
is designed for Acute Care Practitioners with the PM session (1 pm – 5 pm) focusing on 
Community and Extended Care (Physiotherapy, Chiropractic, Mental Health, Occupational 
Therapy, Home Care, etc). 
 
Meeting dates and locations are as follows: 
 
Monday, 
August 20 
Regina 

Tuesday, 
August 21 
Saskatoon 

Wednesday, 
August 22, Prince 
Albert 

Tuesday, 
August 28 
Swift Current 

Thursday, August 30 
North Battleford 

 
If you wish to register for one of these meetings, please send an email identifying your meeting of 
choice to: Jennie Avram, Avram Events Inc. & Parachute Communications 
E: jennie@avramevents.ca  M: 306.539.4700 
  
If you have any questions regarding the survey please contact: 
Tori Dundas, Conroy Ross Partners   
P: 306.949.8875 ext. 502  E: tdundas@conroyross.com 
 
Thank you for your support of this important work.  

 


